
From: Paul D. Corkill [mailto:pcorkill@waterone.org]  
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 11:25 AM 
To: Tammy Gray 
Cc: Jim Schrader 
Subject: Thank you 
 
Tammy, I wanted to ask that you say thank you to the two diving crews that provided the recent diving 
services at WaterOne.  Your crews were great to work with. They did the work in a very organized 
manner and were quick to set up and get right to work each day even if they had to figure out how to 
solve some issue. 
 
Thanks again to you and Jim also. 
 
Paul Corkill P.E. 
Water Planning and Asset Management 
WaterOne 
7601 Holliday Dr. 
Kansas City, Kansas  66106 
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